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Dutch Unification Church members gathered last fall at their national headquarters, "Glory House." 

 

"We are following Reverend Moon's Day of Hope speaking tour in America and wish we could be with 

them," writes Pauline Verheyen from Holland. "Every day we are searching this nation for those whom 

our Father has chosen to help in this time. We keep running into Americans. One of them is on the streets 

contacting people with us. Another American boy had been contacted two times in New York, one time 

by the One World revival team and again by the Unification Church. Now the third time he was met here 

in Amsterdam. He came and says that God was leading him all the time until he arrived here." 

 

They continue with selling books and report that good people are coming to their meetings and many 

groups are asking them to give lectures. 

 

 

 


